



ADRIENNE USHER, ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT BRANDY HOWARD, CHIEF ACADEMIC OFFICER TROY WOOD, CHIEF OPERATIONS OFFICER

Board Memo

To:

Jesse Bacon, Superintendent

Adrienne Usher, Assistant Superintendent

Lisa Lewis, Director of Finance

From:

Althea Hurt, Director of Human Resources

Date:

November 14, 2022

Re: Item for the November Board Meeting - Addition of 2 Hours To Certified Literacy Teacher Position

Julie Shumaker, Principal of Mount Washington Elementary School, is requesting to add 2 additional hours to the school's current 4-hour Literacy Teacher position. The rationale is to continuously assist the students and teachers in literacy growth. Funds will come from the BLIP grant money.

Attachment: Memo from Principal Shumaker



JULIE SHUMAKER, PRINCIPAL JULIE ADAMS, ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

DATE: November 10,2022

TO: Human Resources and the Board of Education

FROM: Julie Shumaker (MWES)

SUBJECT: Additional Staffing hours for the BLIP grant

Dear Althea Hurt,

Mt. Washington Elementary would like to add an additional 2 hours of a certified literacy person using the Bullitt Literacy Intervention Program (BLIP) grant money. We currently have a BLIP person for 4 hours. Adding two more hours will greatly assist our teachers with literacy growth in our students. The money will come from our already allotted amount.

Thank you for your consideration and time,